

Abington Police Department

215 Central Street P.O. Box 2113 Abington, MA 02351-2113

Telephone (781) 878-3232 x-4900 Fax (781) 616-0865

TO:

All Local Storeowners / Managers

FROM:

Police Chief David Majenski

RE:

Halloween Holiday

DATE:

October 26, 2016

Dear Store Owners / Managers / Employee's,

As you are aware the Halloween holiday is quickly coming upon us. This year I again am respectfully requesting that all store's in the Town of Abington **voluntarily** work together and do not sell any products to people under the age of 18 which may be used for vandalism from 10/28 (Friday) until 11/01 (Tuesday).

It is anticipated that this action will reduce the number of vandalism incidents in the town and result in a safer and happier holiday for everyone.

The public will also be advised of this request to reduce any inconvenience this may have on them.

Items included on this "no sell" list are:

- Spray Paint
- Eggs
- Shaving Cream
- Toilet Paper
- Soap

Sincerely,

Police Chief

"Community Partners"